
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE 

(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) 

Date: 30-04-2024 

N O T I C E 

 
With reference to the email dated 25-04-2024 received from the Registrar, 

University of Delhi regarding the Welfare Schemes/Projects for the 

marginalised sections of the student community of the College, all the 

concerned students of the College are requested to provide information related 

to them latest by 01-05-2024 upto 11:00 a.m. on urgent basis in the Google 

Form with regard to the following: 

Point No.-1  : Orphan Students 

Point No.-2  : Single-Parent students (with family’s annual 

 income not exceeding Rs.4 Lakhs) 

 

Point No.-3  : Visually impaired students. 

 

The Google Link and the QR Code for providing the above said information are 

given below: 

https://forms.gle/xKxLZDWy88MFqSnq8 

 

The Teachers-in-Charge are requested to circulate the notice with the students 

of their department for their kind information and ask them to provide the 

information on URGENT basis before the last date. 

 

           
(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 

Principal 

 

Copy to: 

 

- College Website 

- ERP 

- Teachers-in-Charge 
 

https://forms.gle/xKxLZDWy88MFqSnq8

